THE HARBORCREEK COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT TEAM INVITES YOU TO A

WINTER

HARBOR CREEK HIGH SCHoOL
SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 2025
1:00-3:00
WE WiILL BE PLAYING A MOVIE DURING THE EVENT.

**LIFEGUARDS WILL BE PRESENT*®*

ALL CHILDREN MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY A RESPONSIELE ADULT. &
CHILDREN wiLL NOT BE PERMITTED TO BE DROPPED OFF AT THE POOL
UNSUPERVISED. ADULTS DO NOT NEED TO BE IN THE POOL, BUT MUST

REMAIN ON THE POOL DECK.

"‘

THANK YOU TO SHERWIN WILLIAMS IN HARBORCREEK
FOR THE SPONSORSHIP OF THIS EVENT.

EMAIL QUESTIONS TO DISCOVERHARBORCREEK@GMAIL.COM



